
Newsletter 19th October 2017 

www.facebook.com/philbanksHT www.facebook.com/stminverschool 

Dates 

20/10/17—School Closed—Inset 

30/10/17—School Closed Inset 

3/11/17—Firework night 

8/11/17—School Game Swim Gala 

9/11/17—Our Girls Can Y5 & Y6 

9/11/17—Aspire TAG Rugby Competition 

16/11/17—Johnny Cowling fundraiser 

17/11/17—Children in Need 

22/11/17—School photos 

1/12/17—Christmas Fayre & Non-uniform day 

12/12/17—KS1 Christmas Play 5.30pm 

13/12/17—KS1 & KS2 Christmas Plays from 1pm 

13/12/17—KS2 Christmas Play 6pm 

14/12/17—Christmas Dinner 

18/12/17—Secret Room 

20/12/17 (2pm) — End of Term 

4/1/18—1st Day Spring Term 

Week 2 of the menu when we return from half 
term. 

Don’t forget to make your appointment for a Parent’s meeting on the fol-
lowing dates: 

Class R— Tues 7/11/17 1-6pm 

Class 1—Weds 8/11/17 1-6pm 

Class 2—Tues 7/11/17 & Weds 8/11/17 3-5.30pm 

Class 3—Tuesday 7/11/17 3.30-5.30pm Thursday 9/11/17 2.30-5.30pm 

Class 4—Tuesday 7/11/17 1-6pm 

Class 5—Thursday 9/11/17 8.30am-12 & 1-3pm 

Class 6—Tuesday 7/11/17 3.30-6pm & Friday 10/11/17 1-4pm 

Appointments can be made using eschools you will need to log in via the 
eschools website (NOT on the app). It seems that 
many of you have never installed the eschool app, this 
is a great way for us to message you free of charge 
which is hugely beneficial to the school. Please install 
the app, if you need help with logon details, please 
email liz.hall@stminver.org 

 

Why is it they never play ‘Dancing 
Queen’ or ‘High, Ho Silver Lining’ at discos 
anymore?!  I guess it’s just as well they don’t!  
Thank you once again to our wonderful PTA 
volunteers who organised last 
nights Disco.  Great dancing 
and super fun for all who at-
tended. 

This is the first of a string of 
events they’ve organised for 
this term.  Next in line is our amazing Fire-
work Display on Friday 3rd November.  
Tickets for this event are on sale from the 
office and cost £2.50/person.  On the 
gate they will cost £3.  So it’s well worth 
getting them nice and early.  Gates will open 
at 5:45pm with Fireworks starting at 6:30pm 
Sadly, we are unable to offer a bonfire on 
the school site anymore, due to advice from 
our insurance company!  A sign of the times, 
but I know we will still have an ace evening; a 
highlight of our school calendar.   

Then of course at the end of the month local 
legend ‘Johnny Cowling’ returns to our side 
of the estuary for another evening of fun and 
laughter.  My jaws are still aching from his 
last stint at the school and although it’s a 
school night Mrs Howard has already given 
me a pass for the evening!!!  I guarantee you’ll 
have a brilliant evening and at the same time 
raise a few pounds for the PTA. Johnny ap-
pears at St Minver on  16th November 

from 7pm.  Tickets are 
£12.50/person. 

Finally, I hope you all have a won-
derful half term break and see 
you all back on Tuesday 31st 
October. 

Paul Howard 


